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BY EMAIL 
September 19, 2023 

Carla Molina 
Senior Regulatory Coordinator 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street, 7th Floor South Tower 
Toronto ON  M5G 2P5 
regulatory@HydroOne.com 

Dear Mr. Molina: 

Re: Hydro One Sault Ste. Marie Limited Partnership 
Leave to Construct Application - Sault #3 Transmission Line Refurbishment 
Project 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2023-0061 

Procedural Order No. 1 that was issued on August 18, 2023 contains a typographical 
error regarding the approved issues list in this proceeding. Procedural Order No. 1 
included the following sentence: 

“The types of issues that the OEB will consider in this hearing are listed in 
Schedule B to this Procedural Order with the exception of Issue 1: Need for the 
Project and standard Issue 2: Project Alternatives. Resulting from the OIC and 
licence condition, matters related to both project need and alternatives have 
already been determined and are therefore not material.” 

The italicized text in this sentence is a typographical error and should not have been 
included. 

Pursuant to its powers under Rule 41.02 of the OEB’s Rules of Practice and Procedure, 
the OEB may at any time, without notice or a hearing of any kind, correct a 
typographical error, error of calculation or similar error made in its orders or decisions. 

The OEB has corrected Procedural Order No. 1 to remove the text noted above; all 
other provisions remain unchanged. The attached revised Procedural Order No. 1 
supersedes and replaces the previously issued Procedural Order No. 1. 

Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 

c:  Monica Caceres, Hydro One Networks Inc. monica.caceres@hydroone.com  
 All parties to EB-2023-0061 
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